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INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 

HARMONY LIBRARY ADDITION & ALTERATIONS 

 
The Harmony Library Board of Trustees is seeking competitive sealed bids for a qualified and experienced 
contractor for the Addition and Alteration to the Harmony Library. The Harmony Library is located at 195 
Putnam Pike, Chepachet, RI 02814. The Contractor will be responsible for providing all labor and materials 
necessary to do the work.  
 
Bid submission information will be available electronically at 12:00 noon, Wednesday, June 18, 2025. 
Please email Karen Scott: KarenScott@glocesterri.gov to obtain a copy.  
 
Bids must be submitted, sealed and in writing, to the Harmony Library Board of Trustees, Harmony Library 
• 195 Putnam Pike • Harmony, RI 02829, in a package plainly marked “Bid for Harmony Library Addition 
and Alterations, on or before 12:00 PM, Thursday, July 10, 2025. Bids will be publicly opened 
immediately after the due date by the Library Director and a witness.  No bids submitted after that time will 
be accepted. Award will be made within ten (10) business days after the submission due date.  Prevailing 
Wage Rates for this work are included as part of the IFB.  The Harmony Library Board of Trustees reserves 
the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informality in bids received whenever such rejection or 
waiver is in its best interest.  The Harmony Library Board of Trustees fully complies with federal, state, and 
local laws and directives governing equal opportunity, affirmative action and non-discrimination in all 
activities and actively solicits bids from MBE/WBE businesses. The last day questions can be asked is 12:00 
noon, Friday, June 27, 2025. Any questions please email Karen Scott: KarenScott@glocesterri.gov. 

 


